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Mr Michael Dillon 

Business Development & Strategy Manager 
Port of Hastings Development Authority  
MICHAEL.DILLON@PORTOFHASTINGS.COM 

 

 
Dear Mr Dillon 
 
APPLICATION FOR USE AND DEVELOPMENT OF COASTAL CROWN LAND –PORT OF HASTINGS 
DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY – CRIB POINT – BERTH 1 UPGRADE WORKS  
 
Thank you for your letter of 9 March 2021, submitting the Ports of Hastings Development Authority  
application for consent for the use and development of marine and coastal Crown land, under section 68 of 
the Marine and Coastal Act 2018.  
 
The application is for works associated with Berth 1, Crib Point upgrade project. As delegated, I consent to 
the proposed works pursuant to Section 70 of the Marine and Coastal Act 2018, subject to the conditions 
on the attached consent notice. 
 
I also approved the following documents: 
 

• Crib Point Berth 1 Upgrade Project Environmental Risk Assessment Report, 9 March 2021 

• Crib Point Berth 1 Upgrade Project Environmental Management Plan, 9 March 2021 

• Crib Point Berth 1 Upgrade Project Stakeholder Management Plan, 9 March 2021 
 
There are no Native Title requirements and you have advised that a Cultural Heritage Management Plan is 
not required to be prepared for the proposed works.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Jenny Symons, Senior Policy Officer, Land Policy 
Division, on 0408 066 850.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
STEPHEN CHAPPLE       DATE: 12/04/2021 
REGIONAL DIRECTOR 
PORT PHILLIP REGION 
 


